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Let your community
know you’re open
for business.

ommunity c ourt yeL

To help our communitieswe have created
an online business directory that features
local businesses that are open, hours
of operation and how customers can
safelymake purchases from your store.

Our business directory can be accessed
from anyone of our 25 Community
sites in Ontario. Visit metroland.com to
find the community site in your area.

Signing up is easy
and free.

1

Visit our community website in your area and
click on the banner at the bottom of the page

2 Click the “Add Business” link

3 Complete and submit the formSubmit

www.metroland.com

We care about your hearing!
Professional Arts Building

99 Sinclair Ave., Suite 210, Georgetown
905-873-6642

Serving the community of Halton Hills and surrounding areas since 1992

The Georgetown

Dear people of Halton Hills;

During these uncertain times, rest assured we
remain open to serve you. We have adjusted services
according to the guidance by Health Canada.

Please call for an appointment. We are not accepting
walk ins at this time.

We handle every call on an individual basis to best
handle each person’s needs.

Social distancing in clinic with one appointment per
time slot in waiting room.

If necessary, I offer mailbox drops as well!

Take care, be safe and know this will pass.

. . . Lend
MeYour

Ears

Business (not quite)
as usual..

By Cory Soal
R.H.A.D.

Cut out paying more
Your only destination for more coupons, more

flyers, more savings.
#SavingWithSave

Save $1.00 on any Nature’s Bounty product

save.ca/coupons
Scan to get
coupons

SIGN UP FOR OUR 
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER AT 

THEIFP.CA

This month we are fea-
turing two very dedicated
volunteers — Sue Vallance
and Joyce Marrows — who
can't wait to resume their
work. 

Sue was born in Scot-
land and moved to Canada
in 1967, eventually moving
to Acton and joining the
Hillsview centre in 2009.

With her banking expe-
rience she has been a great
asset with the banking
needs of the centre and the
funding committee.

She is currently a
board member, taking on
the position of reception
chair.

She has worked at the
reception desk for many
years and helps with fund-

raising, Fridays' lunches
and the monthly Saturday
afternoon bingo. 

She enjoys shopping
with Helen Croghan for
bargains for the lunches.
She enjoys playing darts on
a Monday morning.

Joyce Marrows was
born in Kent, U.K. She
moved to Canada in 1972
and later to Acton in 2017,
then joining Hillsview

Joyce and her daughter
Allison helped make the
Friday lunches for many
years with Lenora MacKin-
non.

She and her daughter

made a great team and ev-
eryone said what great "de-
licious sandwiches" they
made for the Christmas ba-
zaars and Mother's Day
lunches. 

When Allison passed
away, Joyce's son Rob
stepped into the breach.
They would both arrive
very early in the morning
to get a head start on the
sandwiches. Joyce and
Lenora were the creators of
the great Christmas lunch-
es.

Joyce has been a mem-
ber of the fundraising com-
mittee for many years.

Joyce and Tony are real-
ly looking forward to when

they can play darts once
again at the centre. 

As you can see, these are
two more very dedicated
members of the centre.

Julie Conroy has been
in touch with her travel
agency to look at places to
go for members in January
2022.

Your board members
spent May 26 on gover-
nance training to be pre-
pared for when we can be
allowed to open up again.

David McLean is the
president of the Hillsview
Active Living Centre in
Acton. He can be reached at
david@mcleanweb.ca.

PRAISE FOR SUPER VOLUNTEERS SUE AND JOYCE
OPINION

THANKS FOR ALL 
YOU DO FOR
HILLSVIEW, WRITES 
DAVID MCLEAN

DAVID MCLEAN
Column


